
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

6. HILLS ROAD/INNES ROAD - TREE REMOVAL 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to remove a tree at the intersection of Hills Road 

and Innes Road in order to meet obligations under the safe city strategy. 
 
 The Board resolved that the removal of a street tree on the north-west corner of the intersection of 

Hills Road and Innes Road be approved in the best interests of safety. 
 
 


